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Saturday 26th September Tuar  Mhic Éadaigh 8pm  Ellie Burke Athenry & Cappaduff & DM of Burke Family.                                                     

             Annie Kelly & John Dermody & DMF. 

Sun 27th September  Partry 10am:   Sean Casey Portroyal (M.M.)  

Sun 27th  September  Turar Mhic Éadaigh11.30am:   Anthony Connolly, Glenmask & Parents Pat & Julia. Michael & Kevin 

Sheridan, Chicago & Shanvallyard.  Nellie O’Brien, Finny & Parents Ellen & John Conway.  Tom & Joan Heneghan. Tawnagh. 

Mon 28th September Partry 7pm    Jim & Maura Mannion, Knocklenore.    

Tues 29th September  Tuar Mhic Éadaigh 7pm:  People of the Parish  

Wed 30th September Partry 10am: Please note Morning Mass  Special Intention   

Fri. 2nd October     Fr John on Clare Island Duty    

     

Saturday 3rd October Tuar  Mhic Éadaigh 8pm  Jim & Mary Prendergast & DMF. 

John, Maura & Michael Gibbons Killawall.  The DM of Costello Family, Srah. Jack & 

Bridgid McGing.  

Sun 4th October Partry 10am:   Teresa Grant, Birr, Co. Offaly  

Sun 4th October Turar Mhic Éadaigh11.30am:     The DM of King Family Glenmask. 

Partry Church Care Team Ann Lally,  
Noreen Horan & Mary Philbin  

Tuar Mhic Éadaigh Care Team                

Team G Siobhán De Burca/Breege 
Heneghan   

Church Weekend Collection                                     

20th September Partry: € 252                            

Tourmakeady € 715.50    Thanks for 
your continued support.  

Western Care Association’s Annual 
Door To Door Collection is now going 
online during the month of Septem-
ber.  To donate, please find us on Fa-
cebook "Western Care Association" or 
go to www.idonate.ie/wcadoor or 
find the links on our web-
site www.westerncare.com. Any do-
nation will be greatly appreciated. If 
you would like to donate in any other 
way, we would be delighted to hear 
from you, please contact Teresa Ward 
on 094 90 29174 or 087 246 7857 
or email: tward@westerncare.com. 
Thank you for your support. 

The Priests’ Autumn Collection This 
September Weekend. is one of four 
collections during the year( The oth-
ers are Christmas, Easter and Sum-

mer) these collections pay the €2,000 
a month salary to your local Priest and 
if there is any extra money it goes to 
the Diocese of Tuam to support Re-
tired Priests or Priests who are ill.   
Thanks for your generous support.  
This year the collection has dropped 
considerably during Easter and Sum-
mer due no doubt to the Covid-19 
Pandemic.  I respectfully request your 

continued support to be as generous 
as you can.  And a gentle reminder to 
those who have over looked your con-
tribution please use the special enve-
lope in the box of envelopes or any 
envelope marked “Priests Collection.”  
You can leave your offering in the 
basket at mass or in the box in Tour-
makeady Post Office or in the Letter 
box at the Parochial  House in Partry . 
 
Partry Athletic FC Lotto  
Week 2  Winner were  
Mary Feerick & Clodagh 
Doyle.  Well done Ladies   
 
  
 
 
Are you looking for a change of direc-
tion or need to up skill? National 
learning Network in Mayo, are offer-
ing a range of Free training courses to 
include the following: Sports & Gym 
Instructor Studies QQI level 5. I.T. & 
Business Studies QQI Level 5, Jobstart, 
Computer Studies and Office Skills 
QQI Level 4 or 5 and our fantastic 
Employer Based Training course 

Broadcast from Partry Church on 

106.5FM and on the Outdoor            

Speakers Tourmakeady  

Please pray for  all who have died 

during the week.        

May they rest in peace. 

  

Face Coverings During COVID-
19 

Wearing a face covering is rec-
ommended to help stop the 

spread of COVID-19.  We en-
courage you to please cooperate 

with the ongoing HSE Guide-
lines.  Thank you 

https://www.facebook.com/westerncareassociation/
https://www.idonate.ie/wcadoor
http://www.westerncare.com/
mailto:tward@westerncare.com


St Mary’s Church Partry Sanitizers Teams 
Sunday  Team A 

Barbara & Sean Grannaghan 
11th October  

Team B 
Teresa Horan & Maureen Har-
rington 27th September 
 

 Team C 
Mary Philbin & Martina Walsh  
4th  October 

Monday  Deirdre Walsh & Kathleen 
Horan  

   

Wednesday Olivia Feeney & Kathy O’Neill     

MORE VOLUNTEERES NEED PLEASE   

VOLUNTEER FORM 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO FR JOHN KENNY  

In Person or Post or Phone (094-9543013) or email: partrytourmakeadynewsletter@yahoo.ie 

NAME: ___________________ADDRESS: ________________PHONE: _______________ 

E-MAIL: ______________________________ 

Please Tick Which Role you are Volunteering for:  

Steward: ___________________   Sanitizer: ________________ 

Please Tick Which Church: 

which links you directly to employers 
while gaining a qualification. We 
understand that the threat of Covid-
19 hasn't gone away, so we are 
changing the way we do 
things. These QQI Certified cours-
es are delivered through a combina-
tion of on-site and home-based 
learning in order to keep everyone 
safe, you are provided with the 
equipment you need and all course 
material required. For more infor-
mation Contact: Castle-
bar@nln.ie; (094) 9022770; or 
0877094005 NLN, Breaffy Road, 
Castlebar. 
 
Across Ireland there is a shortage of 
foster carers to provide caring and 
loving homes for children and young 
people in care. 
We are looking to hear from you if 
you have a spare bedroom, are over 
25 years of age and have lots of love 
and energy to help shape a young 
person’s future and give then the sta-

bility that they need. 
We offer 24/7 support, a dedicated 
link worker to each family, a multi-
disciplinary team and all the training 
required. 
If you would like to find out more 
please visit 

us www.orchardfostering.ie or con-
tact us on 01 6275713 or email us 
at info@orchardfostering.ie 
 
Tusla Fostering Recruitment 
Week  from 12th October. Come to a 
coffee morning (call 091 526525 for 
details) or Freephone 1800 
226771  or  email: tusla.fostering@tu
sla.ie  to enquire about fostering. You 
could change a child’s life. 
 
The Joyce Country and Western Lakes 
Geopark are running a 6 week Intro-
duction to Mindfulness Course. Start-
ing Oct 6th online it is suitable for 
those over 55.  Places are limited.                          
For more info contact Suzanne at 
s_mulqueen@hotmail.com/ 087 235 
8946 or see www.facebook.com/
JCWLG" 

 

October Month of the 

Rosary. During the last 

few months many peo-

ple have said the fami-

ly rosary to intercede 

with Mary our Mother 

to keep us safe from the Corona virus. 

During the month of October there is 

an opportunity for us to join with oth-

ers on line at 7p.m on 

www.knockshrine.ie livestream. . 

World Mission Sunday 18th October 

The theme for this year is ‘ Together 

we can do more.’ As a Global Com-

munity we must stand together to 

bring peace and justice to the many 

fractured communities in our world. 

Above all we can keep our mission-

aries in our prayers and support 

them when we give to Trocaire or 

Concern during Advent or Lent. You 

will find resources on 

www.missionsunday 2020’. 

Study Theology by Distance Learn-

ing  The Priory Institute in Tallaght 

are launching a Theology Course on 

line on September 19th Check their 

website for more de-

tails .www.stmarys-tallaght,ie or 

phone 01 404 8124 

 

Thank you to the Anonymous Donor 

who sponsored the purchase the 

Sanitizer Machine for Tourmakeady 

Church.  This is 

greatly appreciated.  
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